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28th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  
We would like to invite your child to represent the school in a Girl’s football match against Woodside 
Primary School.  The event will take place at Bonneygrove Primary School on Tuesday 5th March, with an 
approximate start time of 3:30 p.m.  
 
Your child will need to have a PE kit, appropriate footwear, shinpads, a rain jacket and a drink.  
 
Please ensure you use the link below to confirm your child’s attendance.  Access is via the School’s 
website under the heading “Parent/Carer Information”, subheading “Parent/Carer authorisation 
trip/club/activity”. 
 
https://www.bonneygrove.herts.sch.uk/form/?pid=10&form=66 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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